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        Thursday 5th December 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Re: Admissions Policy Consultation 2021-22  
 
 
The Trustees of Perry Hall Multi Academy Trust (MAT) are consulting on the admission arrangements 
for Perry Hall Primary, Berrybrook Primary, Dunstall Hill Primary, Bird’s Bush Primary, Woodthorne 
Primary and Stanley Road Primary Schools. The consultation, with regards to the proposed changes 
to the Admissions Policy for admission to these schools from September 2021, is commencing on 
Friday 6th December 2019 and will conclude on Friday 17th January 2020. 
 
These arrangements will apply for pupils who will be starting primary school in September 2021, or 
those requesting admission to the schools from September 2021 onwards.  
 
The admission arrangements will be administered on behalf of the MAT by the City of Wolverhampton 
Council (CWC).  
 
We would welcome your views on the proposed arrangements, which includes changes from those 
agreed for previous academic years.  
The consultation documents can be viewed on the CWC website: 
https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/education-and-schools/school-admissions/consultation-
documents the Trust website: www.perryhallmat.co.uk/admissions-consultation 

and the individual schools’ websites on the ‘Admissions’ page.  

The consultation has been communicated on behalf of the MAT by CWC.  
 
Printed copies of the proposed admission arrangements will be available on request at the school 
front offices. You are invited to have your say on the Admissions Policy by email to Emma Dyas at 
e.dyas@perryhallmat.co.uk or by handing in written feedback to the school offices marked FAO: 
Emma Dyas – Admissions 2021.  
 
Any comments must be received by 17th January 2020 at which point the consultation process 
will end.  
 
We look forward to receiving your views on our proposal.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Amarjit Cheema OBE  
Chief Executive Officer  
Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust 
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